Sat 1/14/2023 12:43 PM
israr malik <israrmalik2@hotmail.com>
Re: UCPO Complaint

To maneel.nazim@chipconsulting. org

Cc  'Maila Nizam'; 'Majid Ali Shah'; ‘Sheron Arshad'

Dear Ms. Maneel,

Thank you for the email It was reported to me 5 months back that Area Supervisor Igra, UC Ward 8, was involved in immoral activities which 1 reported to DEOC.

DEOQC followed the case and found no evidence in this regard. After that AS Iqra was terminated due to performance issues.

It 13 to ascertain that I am a sensible and professional team member and immediately report each and every 1ssue and currently I have no knowledge or information regarding any group involved 1n mmmoral
and negative activities.

Regards
Israr Malik
Tehsil Delivery & Operation Officer
Cell # 0321-8027177
0340-8444505

———————— Original Message ---—----|
Subject: UCPO Complaint
From: maneel nazim@chipconsulting org

To: 1srarmalik? @hotmail com
CC: Naila Nizam' 'Majid Ali Shah' 'Sheron Arshad'

Dear Mr. Israr,



